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Dear Front Line Hero, 
	I am a Springfield College Alumni volunteer serving on the Alumni Council and the New Hampshire Alumni Association.  Currently I’m a retired Springfield College professor who taught at the College for forty years, and coached softball for 21 of those years. 
	Joining many of my fellow citizens, I have been staying home and social distancing trying to stay safe in these difficult times.  While I am able to stay home, you all go to your jobs in various medical professions caring for those in dire need of your expertise thereby putting yourselves in danger every day.
	Know that I am extremely grateful to you, commend you, and hope you remain safe as you continue to care for those in need.  You are the true heroes in these very, difficult times.  Please take care of your own needs and the needs of your family as you attend to the needs of others.  Stay safe!
With best wishes,
Diane L. Potter
Professor Emerita
Springfield College
